
Senate Workforce and House Business and Labor Committees 

Testimony in Support of SB 610 and HB 2009 

 

Chairs and members of the committees: 

 

My name is LeeAnne Morris. I work part time for the Eugene school district as a custodian and 

also for Lane County as a cook at Serbu. I feel that the minimum wage should be raised to 

$15.00 per hour so that low income people would be able to at least support themselves and their 

families without extra help. I work at an elementary school where some of our students’ parents 

work 2 or more jobs just to get by. These kids get free lunch and if not for that, they would 

probably not be able to eat at school. I feel that if the minimum wage were to change, then a lot 

of parents could spend more time with their children rather than working 2 or more jobs. Please 

support SB 610 and HB 2009.  

 

Thank you.  

 

LeeAnne Morris 

 


